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Addendum 1 
 
 
SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION FROM KOREA IN RESPONSE TO QUESTION FROM USA:  
 
For 2019, there was no reported discard of North Atlantic Shortfin Mako according to the catch/bycatch reports 
from our fishing vessels but some discard and/or release information was recorded by the observer. We believe 
this difference may have resulted from fishermen's ability to identify shark species and we will report the 
information collected by the observer to SCRS soon. The retention of North Atlantic shortfin mako is prohibited 
by Korea and more detailed information is provided in the attached revised shark sheet 


